
 

 

Oakwood School & Assessment Centre will be closed 

for the Easter holidays from the afternoon of 

Wednesday 13th April – Friday 22nd April. The school 

office will not be staffed during this period.  Any 

Messages left, will be responded to when school 

reopens on Monday 25th April. 

Please note: Neither email nor See Saw accounts are 

monitored outside of school hours. 

From all of us here at Oakwood, we wish you all a 

wonderful & safe holiday. 

 



 

 


